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Deoembar J, 1842

Charlaes A, Haynes
City Manoger
Ellaworth, Maine

Dear Sir:

. Your letter of November £3rd, sddressed
to the Attorney General, has besn turned over .
to the writer for reply..

In spite of the unfortunste situation
you find yoursdlves in as far as plumbing work
is concerned, a atudy of Section €1 of Chapter
B of the Revised Statuteas of 1930 and declisions
of the courts in connection therewith, make it
neoessary for this department to render an
‘opinion that 1t would not be proper to use the
Eldridge Co, even on the small jobs that would
not warrant bids, ' '

Vary'trﬁly yours,

Frank A, Farrington
Deputy Attorney General
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